
 

December 2020 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
Please can we take this opportunity to thank you for all your support over this very challenging 
time.  It has been great having the students back with us on a full-time basis. Students have done 
really well to cope with the changing school environment and carry on with their studies and 
lessons with growing maturity. 
   
We would like to announce that from January we will be focusing on our roles as Assistant 
Headteachers. Therefore it is our pleasure to tell you that Mr Sloan has been promoted to Head 
of Year 9 and Mr Nicholls has been promoted to Head of Year 8.  They will be fantastic in their 
roles and we wish them every success. We will still be linked to the year groups and look forward 
to seeing the students develop. 
  
It has been our pleasure to work with you and the students. They are fabulous year groups who 
show enthusiasm, commitment and motivation towards their studies and life at Tretherras.  
 
Yours sincerely  
 
Jane Hurley 
Assistant Headteacher  
 
Greg Carter  
Assistant Headteacher 
 


